
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
To:​ ​ RNC 
From:​​ Deon Perry, Principal  
​ ​ Sarah Baird Whelan, Assistant Principal  
Re:​ ​ Code of Conducts and Vulnerable Sector Checks 
Date:​ ​ May 28, 2025 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 

This letter will advise the individual is looking to volunteer at Newtown 
Elementary for the 2025 - 2026 school year.  They have offered their 
services on their own accord and will not receive any monetary gain. 

In accordance with the NLESD Volunteer Policy a Certificate of Conduct 
and Vulnerable Sector Check is required for them to participate in 
volunteer activities at this school. 

 Sincerely, 

Deon Perry 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


